
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2025  
 
Senators, 
 
My name is Clinton Hoggarth, mayor of LaMoure, ND.   I do not 
think the part of this bill that ties a city’s ability to govern 
themselves and instead gives the authority to the PSC or the 
legislature is appropriate. Making decisions for our 
communities that penalizes us is truly an overreach of 
government authority. 
 
Refer to Section 3 paragraph C: DO NOT PASS  
 
Clinton Hoggarth  
LaMoure ND  


